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November 12, 2024  
 
Magda Badura 
Corporation of the Municipality of West Elgin 
22413 Hoskins Line  
Rodney ON N0L2C0 
 
Dear Magda Badura: 
 
RE:  EV ChargeON Application #2024-01-1-2358070639 
 
 
Thank you for your application to the EV ChargeON Program. We regret to inform you 
your application has not been selected to move forward. We thank you for your interest. 
 
Applications were carefully reviewed and assessed against program eligibility criteria. 
We received applications from many qualified applicants, and our selection process was 
highly competitive. Selection decisions for the Program are final. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the EV ChargeON Program team at 
evchargeon@ontario.ca. We encourage you to visit Ontario.ca for future funding 
opportunities from the Ontario government, including programs that support 
electrification initiatives.   
 
 
Best regards, 

 
 
 
 

James Pearce 
Assistant Deputy Minister, Transit Division 
Ministry of Transportation
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